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PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
LYNDEBOROUGH CENTRAL SCHOOL 

March 2, 2021 
 

 
Registration for the 2021-22 kindergarten class will be held on Wednesday March 10 from 4 to 7 
PM.  This will be a drive up registration with parents staying in their cars, we ask parents wear 
masks while they are interacting with staff.  Copies of original forms can be made if need be.   
 
All the forms that are needed can be accessed by: 
 

 Going to the School District website at www.sau63.org and going to the select a 
school link at the top of the page. 

 Select the Lyndeborough Central School 
 The click on Kindergarten Registration 

 
A parent orientation will be held on-line on March 3 at 4:30. This 30-minute meeting can be 
accessed at the following link: 
 
   meet.google.com/vjh-fvut-qqd 
 
The meeting will be recorded and posted on the website for parents who are not available at that 
time.  The parent orientation will include presentations from each of the kindergarten teachers, our 
school nurse and our office manager who will provide needed information as well as be ready to 
answer questions.  If parents have questions, please call the Lyndeborough Central School at 603-
732-9228 or email Principal Bryan Lane at b.lane@sau63.org. 
 
 
Friday March 19 the staff and students at LCS celebrated that passing of 100 days of school with 
the annual Pajamas and Pancakes Day.  Members of the school community came in their favorite 
PJ’s and were served delicious pancakes cooked up by Miss Michelle, Miss Debbie along with our 
leader Miss Kelly.  Even though it was a delayed opening, the pancakes came in the afternoon on 
the last day before the February break.  It was a great day. 
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